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24th January 2017
Dear Parent/Guardian, Assalaamu alaikum, Peace be upon you, 
Re: E-safety - Keeping your child safe on the Internet 
We want to ensure that our children use the internet properly and positively when at home. In school, the internet is restricted and closely monitored and many sites are blocked. We talk to children about internet safety regularly and feel that it is important that this message is reinforced at home. 

In particular, we are asking that you support us by ensuring that your child: 

- Does not use the internet (on a phone or on the computer) unless properly supervised by parents. 

- Follows the rules outlined below when using the internet at home: 

- Always respect everyone online. 

- Never accept ‘friend’ requests from strangers or people parents would not approve of. 

- Never post/share inappropriate images of yourself/others. 

- Never share screenshot conversations or images of others without consent. 

- Never lie or make hurtful comments online. 

- Never create fake accounts to cause distress to others. 

- Never access sites that parents would not approve. 

- Don’t overuse the internet - agree suitable times with parents. 

- Always report abuse or inappropriate images to parents. 

Vodafone’s Digital Parenting Magazine is specifically designed for parents and its main purpose is to help parents keep their children safe online.  The latest issue (issue 5) contains articles about cyberbullying, screen time, peer pressure, PEGI game ratings and it also brings together advice from academics, psychologists and other experts to help keep young people safe in the digital world.  Please find enclosed a copy of the latest issue of the Digital Parenting Magazine which we hope you will find of value.
You may also read the Digital Parenting Magazine online, print individual articles and download it as a PDF. Vodafone.com/digitalparenting   Online versions of previous issues are also available on the website.
The school will be holding a workshop on e-safety on Monday 6th February 2017 at 5:30pm – 6:30pm.

